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Submission: The water and Sewerage from this development should be taken to Belmont for proper treatment. It should never
be allowed to get into the lagoon or creek system, and then on to our beaches. It is our duty, and yours, to keep our beaches
clean for generations to come not allow them to be destroyed, by having developers taking a cheap option..





